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1. A number of staffing positions were filled since the last Board Meeting. The Division 
is still looking for a full time Band Teacher/Music Teacher at ÉSRSS. A number of 
Universities have been contacted to help in the search.                 
 

2. The Board will continue its program of offering incentives to Education students to 
do their teaching practicums in the Swan Valley School Division.   

 

3. The Board passed a motion allowing a .50 position for the Swan Valley Teachers’ 
Association President. This .50 salary is paid for by the Local Manitoba Teachers’ 
Society Members and MTS Central. 

 

4. The Board was informed that two Workplace Safety and Health Sessions have been 
set up for September 17th and 18th 

Day 1 – Hazard Identification and Risk Control; 
Day 2 – Supervisors and Safe Work 

 

5. The Off Campus School held their Grad on June 7th. Twelve graduates received their 
mature high school student diplomas.  A number of students also received a 
SUCCEED diploma.  

 
         A big thanks to the Friendship Centre for allowing the Division to use space in the  
  Centre and for conducting the Grad Ceremony and Banquet. Congrats to all the  
  graduates. 
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